
From: Teresa Webb [mailto:twebb@bankofedmonson.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2009 8:40 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Opposition to RIN 3064-AD35: Proposed FDIC Special Assessment pursuant 
to 12 CFR Part 327 
 
Teresa Webb 
Loan Operations Assistant 
Bank Of Edmonson County 
138 Union Light Rd 
Mammoth Cave, KY 42259-8444 
 
 
March 17, 2009 
 
Robert E. Feldman 
Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation 
550 17th Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20429 
 
 
Dear Robert Feldman: 
 
The special assessment is a significant and unexpected cost to my bank  
that will devastate earnings. 
 
The special assessment is completely at odds with my bank's efforts to  
help my community rebuild from this economic downturn. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Teresa Webb 
2705977804 
Loan Operations Assistant 
Bank Of Edmonson County 
 


